
Cupola Award  
Nomination Information  

 
 
The Cupola Award is presented to Arkansas Tech employees who have gone above and 
beyond to deliver the highest standard of service for students and deserve to be 
recognized for consistently striving to achieve excellence.   
 
To be eligible for the Cupola Award, nominees must be an Arkansas Tech employee 
(full time or part time).  Nominees cannot be nominated for their role as an advisor.   
 
Applications are available electronically via the Forms section of the Campus Life’s page 
on theLink.  
 
https://thelink.atu.edu/organization/campuslife/availableforms  
 
Faculty, staff, or students can nominate for this award.  All nominations and questions 
must be submitted simultaneously.  Incomplete nominations will not be considered. If 
you have any questions, please contact the Department of Campus Life at 479.968.0276 
or campuslife@atu.edu.  
 
Information and Questions Included in the Application:  
 
Nominee’s name, e-mail, and title 
 
Appropriate responses are approximately a paragraph to half page per question.  
 
1. What has this individual contributed to the Arkansas Tech campus and community?  
2. How has this individual excelled in their position?     
3. How does this individual engage students?  
 
All information provided via the application process must accurately reflect the 
nominee’s actual activities and involvement.  Falsification of any information in the 
application form or letters of recommendation will result in the loss of any award(s) for 
which the nominee is selected. 


